EDWARD P. MANGANO
COUNTY EXECUTIVE

SHILA SHAH-GAVNCUDIAS, P.E.
COMMISSIONER

COUNTY OF NASSAU

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS
1194 PROSPECT AVENUE
WESTBURY, NEW YORK 11590-2723

July 29, 2013
To Whom It May Concern:

The Nassau County Department of Public Works is pleased to continue a relationship
with Going Coastal Inc. under the South Shore Blueway Trail project. This grant is very
valuable to the continuing efforts in making the Blueway Plan a reality.

There is a need for wayside signage at trail connections for improving public access and
water safety for non-motorized boats. In this effort, we are pleased to partner with
Going Coastal Inc. as they seek support and funding for improved pubic access and
water safety for the continued South Shore Blueway Trail development.

We intend to provide resources and help form an interagency and community
partnership to support maintenance and implementation of the water trail network.

Sincerely,

chneider
Assistant to Deputy Commissioner for Administration
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